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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 pupils have been invited to Arthur Mellows Village College on the afternoon of Tuesday 3rd 

October 2023 to participate in a basketball festival. 

 

The focus of this event is to learn some new skills and compete against other schools in a relaxed 

environment led by Community Sports Leaders from AMVC. 

 

Children will be travelling to and from AMVC by coach and the cost of this has been covered by 

Norwood School.  We will be leaving Norwood at 1.30pm and leaving AMVC at 2.50pm to return 

to school before the end of the normal school day.  However, as this is close to the end of the day, 

please be aware that the children may be a few minutes late returning.  All the children will be 

required to have in school is their waterproof coat, trainers, PE kit and water bottle.  

Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school by email by Friday 29th 

September 2023. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds    Mrs McFarland  Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher   TA    Head Teacher               

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

       Year 6 Basketball Festival at AMVC 

 

My child ____________________________________can/cannot take part in the Basketball tournament at 

Arthur Mellows Village College and can travel on a coach on Tuesday 3rd October 2023. 

 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________ Parent/Carer     Date: ____________________________ 

 
 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

